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Dear Mr. Armstrong

I’m like to make known my concerns about the remediation of the contaminated Bishop Tube
site. The cleared site should be protected from further development. Overdevelopment as a
whole is rapidly becoming a major issue in the township, let alone on a previously
contaminated site. It would be irresponsible to allow ANY number of residences to be built
here.

Sincerely,
Elisabeth Duffy

5 Bryan Avenue
Malvern, PA 19355
United States




